
Subject: RE: Sandstone - 1330 W. Pico: Tomorrow
From: Lauren Chang <lchang@sheppardmullin.com>
Date: 6/1/18, 8:06 AM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
CC: Lali DeAztlan <Lali@deaztlangroup.com>, "Fernando J. Guerra"
<FG@deaztlangroup.com>, Alfred Fraijo Jr. <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>, "Kira
Teshima" <KTeshima@sheppardmullin.com>

Gerald,

Thanks again for getting us your redline yesterday. We appreciate your thoughtful edits.
We have one point that we would like clarified. I just left you a brief voicemail
explaining, but please give me a call back when you get a chance. See attached revised
redline.

Lauren K. Chang | 
SheppardMullin | Los Angeles

213.617.5588 | ext. 15588

From: Gerald Gubatan [mailto:gerald.gubatan@lacity.org]
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 5:28 PM
To: Kira Teshima <KTeshima@sheppardmullin.com>
Cc: Lali DeAztlan <Lali@deaztlangroup.com>; Fernando J. Guerra
<FG@deaztlangroup.com>; Alfred Fraijo Jr. <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>; Lauren
Chang <lchang@sheppardmullin.com>
Subject: Re: Sandstone - 1330 W. Pico: Tomorrow

Thank you Kira - 

Gerald

Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/

On Thu, May 31, 2018 at 5:05 PM, Kira Teshima <KTeshima@sheppardmullin.com>
wrote:

Hi Gerald,

RE: Sandstone - 1330 W. Pico: Tomorrow
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FYI, I will be on a flight tomorrow morning during your Council meeting.  I am looping
in my team members, so they can be available tomorrow for any questions regarding
the proposed motion.  Thank you in advance.

Lauren Chang (Sheppard Mullin):  (858) 900-4959

Best regards,
Kira

Kira N. Teshima
213.617.4234 | direct
213.443.2890 | direct fax
KTeshima@sheppardmullin.com | Bio

SheppardMullin
Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP
333 South Hope Street, 43rd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071-1422
213.620.1780 | main
www.sheppardmullin.com

Attention: This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is
privileged or confidential. If you received this transmission in error, please notify the
sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.
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